
From: Jim Conca <james@ufaventures.com>
To: Christopher Timmctimm@pecosmanagement.com
CC: Catherine Dunwoodycdunwoody@cafcp.org

Date: 6/8/2014 4:05:54 PM
Subject: EPA's New Carbon Rules

Hi folks, I think the new EPA proposed carbon rules are a good thing. - Jim

Hurray For EPA Carbon Rules!

The new EPA rules are good for Americans. They won't hurt the economy or our energy security or 
our energy reliability. But They will spur alternative energy development and installation including new 
nuclear, lower our health care costs, and continue our fracking craze for gas.

http://www.forbes.com/sites/jamesconca/2014/06/08/hurray-for-epa-carbon-rules/
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